
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
12th May 2023                                      LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 6 have completed their End of Keystage SATs this week. The children behaved impeccably and looked 
well prepared and calm for the tests themselves. Thank you to parents and staff for helping them be prepared 
both academically and emotionally. We cannot remove all stresses and pressures from children- nor would it 
be right to do so. Good mental health practice means we can and should help children manage these times 
and not be overwhelmed. The Year 6 children enjoyed some treat time on the park and one of the pupils 
brought cakes for everyone. 
 
Other year groups and classes will be having various tests and assessments over the rest of the term. 
 
The sponsored event is taking place next Thursday afternoon with GoActive. This is set to be an exciting event. 
Please get as many sponsors as you can for your child.  
 
The end of year trips the school have managed to secure funding for will consist of a visit to the Snow Sports 
centre at Swadlincote for Class 3 and Class 4 and a trip to Go360 for Class 1 and Class 2. These will take place 
on 7th July. 
 
There is a menu change on Thursday: Chicken or vegetable burger in a bun, potato wedges, baked beans, 
coleslaw followed by shortbread or fresh fruit. If your child doesn’t usually have a school lunch and would like 
one please send £2.45 to the office. 
 
PFTA Notices 
Please remember that the PFTA are running a summer raffle and are looking for donations for the hampers. 
Everything will be needed before the end of this half term. Like at Christmas there are different colour 
schemes for each class.  Class 1/2 - pink/red, Class 3 - yellow/orange, Class 4 - blue/green. 
 
They are also asking for any good-quality, used children’s books for a stall at their summer fayre. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Gavin Beetham 
Provisional Dates 
18th May – PFTA Sponsored Event 
15th May – KS1 SATs (Year 2) 
Half Term- 27th May – 4th June 
5th June- Multiplication Check (Year 4) 
12th June – Start of Phonics Week 
27th and 28th June – KS2 Production 

4th July – Sports Day 
7th July – School Trips (funded by the school) 
11th July – Leavers Tea 
12th July Leavers Assembly (am) 
12th July Last day of School 
13th July School Closed for the Summer 
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and not be overwhelmed. The Year 6 children enjoyed some treat time on the park and one of the pupils 
brought cakes for everyone. 
 
Other year groups and classes will be having various tests and assessments over the rest of the term. 
 
The sponsored event is taking place next Thursday afternoon with GoActive. This is set to be an exciting event. 
Please get as many sponsors as you can for your child.  
 
The end of year trips the school have managed to secure funding for will consist of a visit to the Snow Sports 
centre at Swadlincote for Class 3 and Class 4 and a trip to Go360 for Class 1 and Class 2. These will take place 
on 7th July. 
 
There is a menu change on Thursday: Chicken or vegetable burger in a bun, potato wedges, baked beans, 
coleslaw followed by shortbread or fresh fruit. If your child doesn’t usually have a school lunch and would like 
one please send £2.45 to the office. 
 
PFTA Notices 
Please remember that the PFTA are running a summer raffle and are looking for donations for the hampers. 
Everything will be needed before the end of this half term. Like at Christmas there are different colour 
schemes for each class.  Class 1/2 - pink/red, Class 3 - yellow/orange, Class 4 - blue/green. 
 
They are also asking for any good-quality, used children’s books for a stall at their summer fayre. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Gavin Beetham 
Provisional Dates 
18th May – PFTA Sponsored Event 
15th May – KS1 SATs (Year 2) 
Half Term- 27th May – 4th June 
5th June- Multiplication Check (Year 4) 
12th June – Start of Phonics Week 
27th and 28th June – KS2 Production 

4th July – Sports Day 
7th July – School Trips (funded by the school) 
11th July – Leavers Tea 
12th July Leavers Assembly (am) 
12th July Last day of School 
13th July School Closed for the Summer 
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coleslaw followed by shortbread or fresh fruit. If your child doesn’t usually have a school lunch and would like 
one please send £2.45 to the office. 
 
PFTA Notices 
Please remember that the PFTA are running a summer raffle and are looking for donations for the hampers. 
Everything will be needed before the end of this half term. Like at Christmas there are different colour 
schemes for each class.  Class 1/2 - pink/red, Class 3 - yellow/orange, Class 4 - blue/green. 
 
They are also asking for any good-quality, used children’s books for a stall at their summer fayre. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Gavin Beetham 
Provisional Dates 
18th May – PFTA Sponsored Event 
15th May – KS1 SATs (Year 2) 
Half Term- 27th May – 4th June 
5th June- Multiplication Check (Year 4) 
12th June – Start of Phonics Week 
27th and 28th June – KS2 Production 

4th July – Sports Day 
7th July – School Trips (funded by the school) 
11th July – Leavers Tea 
12th July Leavers Assembly (am) 
12th July Last day of School 
13th July School Closed for the Summer 
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